
From:   Byron Stanley   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   April 21, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0663-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Thank you for checking on this and we appreciate your efforts during trying times. Given the current
environment, development and testing has taken longer than expected and we expect to have formal
testing completed by the end of this 6 month period. Please reach out if you have further questions or
concerns


